
JlmJ• B&adall* r_iS>} o 9 IjJj+i?* $ 
c/o Head faster,
Groton School, Hass,

Jana-JP’ >, 1925,

Dear Dr, iiendall:-

Your letter of December 26th -was received during 
nÿ absence in the vacation.

Your letter expressed, I think, the view 
of the informal meeting at winch the respresentatives of the Newfoundland 
Memorial College were present,- that is, so far as concerns other thon 
pre-professional work, although it was felt that a little stiffening 
up in all departments ms desirable, T7e would, however, be prepared, 
fox* ;he i -osent, to accept the first year and the examinations at the 
end of it in lieu of senior matriculation.

Yours faithfully.

Principal,


